

June 19, 2012

County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667 Fax: 530-622-3645

Dear Supervisors,

We have been contacted by Blue Sky Events to conduct a low level fireworks display on July 15, 2012. The display will be held on a pontoon platform on South Lake Tahoe offshore from Lakeshore Lodge and Spa.

We are requesting time before the board regarding approval for this display.

All documents required by the State of California, including a certificate of insurance and the application for permit have been submitted to the local fire jurisdiction for approval.

If you have any questions or need further information please telephone our office at (909) 355-8120. We would appreciate a copy of the resolution after it has been granted. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pyro Spectaculars, Inc.

Cindy Allie

Customer Service Representative

/ca